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John Citizen
500 Lives 500 Homes 
Registry Fortnight Volunteer
Monday 24 March – Friday 4 April 2014

Thursday 22 May 2014

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear John
On behalf of all of us at Micah Projects, I would like to sincerely thank you for participating as a volunteer and assisting us with the implementation of the 
500 Lives 500 Homes registry fortnight.  
Your commitment, generosity of spirit and dedicated hard work has helped get the campaign off to the best possible start, and will enable us to really make a difference to the lives of so many vulnerable individuals and families in Brisbane.
Please visit www.500lives500homes.org.au for updates on how the campaign is going.  500 Lives 500 Homes is a three year campaign so we would love to hear from you if you wish to get involved again.
I wish you all the very best with your future endeavours and thank you again for your generous support.
Kind regards


Karyn Walsh
Coordinator
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